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Co-Chairs, 

 

New Zealand looks forward to partic ipating in this first drafting 

session for the Third Internationa l Conference on Financing for 

Development.   

 

New Zealand and the internat ional community are bound 

together by a commitment to  end extreme poverty and to 

achieve sustainable development.  While there may be 

differences of views on the best  way to achieve this, there is 

little debate that the effectiv e management of development 

finance is essential to success.   

 

 

Co-Chairs,  

 

The amount of resources availa ble for development is not an 

insignificant quantity. They come  from a wide range of sources, 

which have grown cons iderably over the la st fifteen years.  

 

The task of managing these re sources to achieve sustainable 

development rests firmly in the hands of national governments.  

As the Committee of Experts on Sustainable Development 

Finance and the Secretary-Genera l highlight, each government 



is ultimately responsible for the policy decisions that will 

generate, attract, in centivise and make be



 

As the Elements Paper highlights,  domestic resources provide 

the foundation for each country’ s investment in sustainable 

development.  We need  to support States’ ab ility to raise taxes, 

to address tax base  erosion and profit  shifting and to 

implement effective governance and fiscal management so that 


